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Decision Letter
 

Aboriginal Affairs Committee
 

AA4.5 ACTION Amended Ward:All 

Toronto 2017 Plans for the 150th Anniversary of Canadian
Confederation 

Committee Decision 
The Aboriginal Affairs Committee recommends to the Executive Committee that: 

1. City Council direct the City Manager, as part of the planning for the 150th Anniversary of
Canadian Confederation, to: 

a. include recognition of the history of colonization in Canada through acknowledgement
in communications and at all major events with content that is specific to the Aboriginal 
heritage of Toronto (Toronton and Tkaronto); and 

b. identify funding for the Aboriginal content.

Summary 
Sally Han, Manager, Cultural Partnerships, Economic Development and Culture gave an update 
to the Aboriginal Affairs Committee at its February 2, 2016 meeting on Toronto 2017 plans for 
the 150th Anniversary of Canadian Confederation. 
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